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Acklin, Tim

From: Kabat, Tim

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:55 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: FW: Re; Budget review on June 8th

Hi Tim,

I am forwarding this to you so the rest of the CPC has it for the public hearing.

Thank you.

Tim

Tim Kabat
Mayor
City of La Crosse
400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, WI 54601
(608) 789-7500
www.cityoflacrosse.org

From :Beth Moore <ebmoore1@LIVE.COM>
S ent:Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:52 PM
T o:ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
S ubject:Re; Budget review on June 8th

*** CA U T IO N :This email originated from an external sender. DO N O T click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

I am writing to express my support for line 257 in the La Crosse Capital Budget: The Climate Action Plan.

It is a vital for La Crosse to continuing move forward with its greenhouse gas emissions inventory and plans to reduce its
community carbon emissions. I realize the city may be facing difficult financial times in the next several months, but I
believe it is crucial for our longer term future to keep our commitments to the reduction of carbon emissions.

Thank you

Beth Moore
District 11


